
 

   
 

 
     

 
 

      
 
 

24th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
PTA Christmas Fair Friday 1st December – WE NEED YOU! 
 
This year’s fair is rapidly approaching and we are looking forward to being able to hold this festive event but 
unfortunately, without volunteers, we will need to make the difficult decision to cancel. 
 
We are still in need of ‘helping hands’ for the set-up, during (on stalls/games) and pack away.  If you can 
volunteer for the morning set up, afternoon set up or packing up- please sign up on our festive board on the 
KS1 playground or contact the PTA directly, as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated soft toys for the tombola, there is now plenty therefore, we do not 
need any further donations of these items. 
 
We are still asking for donations of the following: 
 

1. Sparkly, gold or silver Items for the Christmas hampers – hampers can be found in your child’s 
classroom.  

2. Donations for the wrapping room (suitable for presents for parents- no alcohol please). 
 

On the day  
1. Cake on a plate- plates will be sent home with the children, if you are a keen baker, we would 

love to try your edibles (or shop bought is great too) - please remember - NO NUTS and provide 
a list of ingredients. 

 
 
Many thanks, 
 

St John’s PTA 
 


